
Dinner & Silent Auction: Curtiss Hall, SVSU, University Center, MI (map on reverse), Thursday, September 12
Will I need a ticket to the event? No tickets are issued, however all seats are reserved.  Guests receive table assignments when they arrive.

What should I wear? Many guests will travel to the event directly from work. Business attire is welcome.    

What are the times of the event? Doors open at 5:30 p.m. for registration and Silent Auction. Dinner and a brief program will begin 
about 6:45 p.m. Silent auction and event will conclude at approximately 8:45 p.m.  

Is there shuttle service? Due to construction near Curtiss Hall, valet service is not available. However, shuttles will be on hand to take 
guests from their vehicles to the venue doors.

What if I have a special dietary request? Registration forms include a section for requesting meals prepared for special diet requests. 
Guests may contact the Diocese of Saginaw to make additional dietary requests. 

Will cocktails be served? Guests will receive a complimentary drink ticket upon arrival. A cash bar will be 
available to purchase additional beverages. Soft drinks are complimentary. 

What forms of payment are accepted? Donations and purchases may be made with cash, personal checks and 
MasterCard/Visa. 

Do you have other questions? Please contact Tammy Heinlein at the Diocese of Saginaw:  (989) 797-6693 

or theinlein@dioceseofsaginaw.org.

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: BISHOP’S DINNER FOR SEMINARIAN EDUCATION

From Bay 
Rd. (M-84) 
enter the 
university on 
College Dr. 
West. At the 
stop sign, 
turn right 
onto 
University 
Dr. Parking is 
available in 
the J lots.

Curtiss 
Hall

Shuttles will be 
available to transport 
guests from the J lots 
to Curtiss Hall doors.


